
s' 

TO: SENATE PAPER - 3 D 

REPORT TO SATE FROM COMMITTEE ON 
UNDERGRADUATE ADMISSIONS & STANDINGS September 23, 1966

/ 

At the August 29th meeting of Senate the question of academic standings 
was referred to the Senate Committee on Undergraduate Admissions' and Stand-
ings.

The Committee met and discussed the possibility of formulating a policy 
for consideration by Senate and finally decided that before this could be 
done a great deal of study of examination results and comparative data would 
have to be undertaken. The Committee is carrying on this study and hopes 
to have a recommendation for Senate at a later date. 

D. P. Robertson 
Registrar, 
Chairman of Senate Committee on 
Undergraduate Admissions and 
Standings 

S


